
April 27, 2021 

Dear Students, 

Executive Vice-President for Education 

Notice: Attending classes after consecutive national holidays in May (After May 6) 

The situation of the COVID-19 infection continues to be severe, with the spread of 
mutated variants being confirmed. Therefore, we would like to ask for your 
cooperation in taking the following precautions when attending classes after 
consecutive national holidays in May. 

1. If you feel unwell, please call and consult with the COVID-19 Consultation 
Center or hospital and follow their instructions. 

2. When attending classes after the consecutive national holidays, please take your 
temperature every morning, check for symptoms such as sore throat, cough, 
lethargy, and breathlessness, etc. If you feel unwell, please contact the 
administration office of your faculty or graduate school and refrain from going 
to the university. 

3. Please scan the QR code below with your smartphone to access the university’s 
website and follow our guideline if you are infected with COVID-19, may have 
been infected, or may have had close contact with an infected person. 

4. If you are absent from classes for the above reasons, we will consider and support 
you from an educational aspect. You can also rest assured that we will take 
appropriate measures to protect your personal information. 



5. Please make sure you follow basic prevention measures against COVID-19 such 
as washing hands, disinfecting hands, and wearing masks. 

6. This response is based on our trust in the students' infection control measures, 
so we would like to ask that you act with full self-awareness. 


